Information Letter no. 03-2014

Dear Member Federations,

we invite you to present your referee candidates for the 2014 European Senior Championships in Strasbourg.

This championship will be held from 7th to 14th June 2014, and the selected referees have to arrive on 6th June.

Please send us your proposal with full name, date of birth, FIE category and email address of your candidate. Please also note that we only accept referees who can work in two weapons. The EFC/CEE Referees Commission will select the referees for this event, and then will consult the FIE for confirmation of the proposed referees.

We expect that you make sure that your proposed referees are really available for this championship without any restrictions.

Deadline for receiving your answers is 15.01.2014

With best regards, Max W.F. Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info